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Sow the seeds… Nurture… Watch them grow 
Respect, Responsibility, Hope, Courage 

 

 16th November 2023 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Neptune will be visiting The Hawthorn Trench, Elham, on Friday 1st December 2023.  Hawthorne 
Trench is an area of recreated WW1 trench systems created in 2016 which totals over 250 metres. 
We hope that the children will experience what day to day life would have been like in the 

trenches.  
 
The coach will leave school at approximately 9.15 am and the children will return by the end of the 
school day. 
  
The children need to wear their own clothes (please note they are likely to get very muddy!) and 
suitable outer clothing for the weather on the day e.g. raincoat.  They will also need to bring a 
packed lunch which must be in a small backpack (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please, a reminder 
also that children should not bring any kind of nut or nut product).   
 
The cost of the trip will be £21.50 which should be paid for online using SchoolMoney. The 
children will not require spending money. 
 
Would you please sign and return the permission slip below by Wednesday 22nd November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs K Burnett and Mrs S Green 
Class Teachers 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: __________________________  Class: ___________________________ 

I give permission for my child to visit The Hawthorn Trench on Friday 1st December 2023.  
 
I also give permission for the teacher in charge of the group agreeing on my behalf for the 
administration of an anaesthetic or any other urgent medical treatment which may prove 
necessary.  
 
Signed: ________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ___________________ 
 
Parent mobile number _____________________ 
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